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Re: Draft Registration standard: General registration for internationally qualified 

registered nurses 

 

The Australian College of Nursing (ACN) would like to thank the Nursing & Midwifery Board for the 

opportunity to contribute to the Draft Registration standard: General registration for 

internationally qualified registered nurses. 

As Australia's peak professional body representing nursing, ACN is committed to ensuring everyone 

in Australia can lead a healthy life. Many factors contribute to this aim, including ensuring the 

community can access appropriate healthcare workers in a timely and affordable fashion. To achieve 

this aim, suitably educated and experienced nurses are required to provide safe and accessible care 

across the country. The registration standard will help contribute to that aim. 

We have sought input for this consultation from internal ACN staff with a range of experiences and 

responsibilities. We look forward to seeing the next stage of the review process. 

If you would like to discuss this further, please do not hesitate to contact me, the Director of Policy 

and Advocacy   

 

Yours sincerely 

Director – Policy and Advocacy 
Australian College of Nursing  

6 October 2023  

 








